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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

SIR ROBERT ARMSTRONG
CABINET OFFICE

Would you please refer to the assessment
-on the Falkland Islands prepared by the Latin
America Current Intelligence Group at their
meeting on 8 April (JIC(82)(IA)16).

The Prime Minister would be grateful
for an assessment of the significance of the
contract between the Soviet Union and Argentina
for the supply of nuclear enrichment services
and heavy water. This is mentioned in
paragraph 7 of the assessment.
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